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Dear Parents, Students and Teachers, 
We hope this newsletter finds you safe and well. The year has passed by very quickly and we already find 
ourselves at the end of Term 3.  We wish you a wonderful Moon Festival.  In this newsletter, we would like 
to share some good news for the school from the Minister’s Awards, and some other announcements as we 
head towards the end of the term.  

        Last Day of Term 3, 2023:  
Epping & Cherrybrook Branches: Sat 16th September 2023  
North Shore Branch: Sun 17th September 2023 

 
     Commencement of Term 4 2023:  
      Epping & Cherrybrook Branches: Sat 14th October 2023  

            North Shore Branch: Sunday 15th October 2023  

 

 Junior Category  Senior Category 

Epping Branch 
CG4 – Henson Bok-Hin TANG 
Highly Commented Award 

CG7 – Joyce Yan Shun CHEUNG 
Commented Award 

Cherrybrook Branch 
CG7 – Pak Hei Heyden SHUM 
Merit Award 

------------- 

North Shore Branch 
CG5 – Christopher LEUNG 
Highly Commented Award 

CG8  - Althea NG 
Highly Commented Award 

The Minister’s Awards 2023:  
Congratulations to the following students who were 
nominated by the school and won respective awards at the 
Minister’s Awards 2023. 
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誦 This year the Chinese Language Education Council of NSW is holding the “National 
Chinese Eisteddfod” at Northmead Creative & Performance Arts HS (28 Campbell 
Street, Northmead NSW 2152) on 23rd September 2023.  For students who have 
already registered for the individual or group Eisteddfod, please find the details in 
the notice that your class teacher would have given to you and arrive at the venue 
on time.   

Community News:  
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